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Dollar Strengthens to New Highs Following
Tariffs on Select Countries
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The U.S. dollar has reached new highs against several major currencies after the
government imposed fresh tariffs on imports from multiple countries. The move, part of a
broader effort to rebalance trade and protect American industries, has bolstered demand for

the dollar amid growing market uncertainty.



On Thursday, the White House announced a revised tariff schedule affecting about 66
countries, with rates ranging from 10 percent to over 40 percent on specific imports. These
levies are designed to encourage fairer trade practices and support domestic
manufacturing. The tariffs, which take effect on August 7/, come after earlier rounds

introduced in April faced delays to allow for ongoing negotiations with trading partners.

The tariffs have had a direct impact on currency markets, driving the U.S. dollar higher as
investors seek safety amid concerns over trade tensions. The stronger dollar affects global
trade dynamics, making American exports more expensive but also underscoring

confidence in U.S. economic policy moves.

Officials note that the tariffs are part of a long-term strategy to reduce the trade deficit and
bring jobs back to American soil. While some countries have negotiated adjustments to

their rates, the administration remains firm on maintaining leverage to secure better terms.

Economists warn that while tariffs can support certain sectors, they also risk increasing
costs for consumers and businesses that rely on imported goods. However, the
administration argues that protecting U.S. industries is essential for sustainable economic

growth.

The new tariffs have reinforced the dollar’'s status as a global reserve currency, with markets
closely watching upcoming economic data for further signals on how trade policies will

evolve.



